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This week in school:   Open Evening on Tuesday Evening went very well, good numbers attending in person.    

Next Week:  Open Mornings commence if you have friends or relatives in Year 5 or 6 please let them know. They 

take place from 9am-10.15am. 

Full Governing Body Meeting this week also took place and a Mass for Year 8 students which was conducted by 

Father David Evans. 

PGCE trainee teachers also joined us this week also with their induction was yesterday. 

Hope you have managed to view our new website, we welcome your feedback on this - No menus on the website, 

will update.     

Apps for year 7 parents not working properly at present.  Issue with externally with software provider – will be 

resolved shortly.   Passwords and login details to be re-issued shortly.    

Extra-curricular offer is very large.    40 students in the Hall learning Karate, 30 doing keyboard, guitar and table 

tennis and basketball.   Large numbers attending chess club.  There are a few tweaks being made, please view the 

details on the website.   Would like more communisation on when clubs have been cancelled.   Registers are kept 

on the system for attendance but these are not compulsory clubs.   Reminders of when these are taking place 

should be written in a child’s planner. 

Head of Year Virtual Forums starting shortly, emails to be sent out with the link to the meetings. 

Black History Month:  Lots of events planned in various departments including Science, History, English, and a 

special visitor is coming in to speak to the students. 

Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme is being led by Mr Lawn (PE Department).   They met for the first time recently 

and currently there are 58 students signed up in years 9 & 12 for Bronze Silver & Gold Awards.    

 

 

 

 

Mr A Hall 
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